03/28/2023

Yes to HB 3459; Relating to Energy Utility Residential Customers

Chair Marsh, Vice-Chair Bobby Levy, and Vice-Chair Emerson Levy

Good afternoon, my name is Veronica, | live in Forest Grove. | think that HB3459 is very
important for the community because the assistance to cover this service bills is very helpful for
us when we cannot pay due to lack of work, health issues or other hard circumstances. We
cannot cover all the expenses and in the past | received help for myself to pay for electricity and
heat and it was a very good help because we were going through an economic crisis and it was a
relief for my family.

| support HB3459, | kindly ask that you please support it as well.
Thank you,

Veronica



